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Thursday 7th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Harry Potter Studio trip 
Wednesday 12th June 2024  

 

A trip has been organised for both Junior classes to visit Warner Bros. Studio Tour/The Making of Harry Potter   

https://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/ as a reward for hard work and excellent behaviour.  

The visit was originally planned for the 20th of March 2024, however, due to transport issues we have rescheduled 

the trip for the 12th of June 2024.  We will be leaving school at 9.10 am and travelling by school transport, returning 

to school at approximately 8.00 pm. The rescheduled date means that the students will gain an extra hour in the 

venue, as we were able to book an earlier entry time to the studios tour.  

Important information for the session:  

School uniform and suitable walking shoes must be worn.  The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, so please 

ensure your young person brings a coat and/or sunscreen. They will need to bring a packed lunch (enough for two 

meals for lunch time and tea time) and a water bottle (no energy drinks please) ideally in a rucksack. We aim to be a 

nut free school so please be mindful of this when packing food for the trip. 

Pocket money: students are allowed to have up to £ 20 pocket money. Please make sure that any amount is put in an 

envelope, clearly stating the value and the name of the child and we will retrieve from bags before the school trip.  

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

Please complete the attached consent form and return it to the school office by Friday 15th of March 2024. 

If you need any assistance picking your child up at the end of the day, please contact the school office on 
office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk or by telephoning 01692 582083. 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Czubaj, Mrs Wade and Mr Slater 

Junior Class Teachers 
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Harry Potter Studio trip 
Wednesday 12th June 2024  

 

 

I *consent / do not consent to my *son / daughter to go on the Harry Potter trip on Wednesday 12th June. 

 

Student Name   ___________________________________________ 

 

I authorise the teacher in charge to act on my behalf in an emergency if they know it would not be advisable to wait 
for my agreement. 

 

Parent / Carer Name  ____________________________________________ 

Parent / Carer Signature    ____________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact number  ____________________________________________ 

 
Does your child have any medical needs we need to know about for this trip? 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

*All reply slips will be shredded when students return to school.   

 


